From: mailinglist@capitol.hawaii.gov

To: JDLTestimony

Cc: richard.minatoya@mauicounty.gov.

Subject: Testimony for SB2065 on 1/31/2012 9:10:00 AM
Date: Monday, January 30, 2012 9:39:58 AM

Testimony for JDL 1/31/2012 9:10:00 AM SB2065

Conference room: 016

Testifier position: Support

Testifier will be present: No

Submitted by: Richard K. Minatoya

Organization: Dept. of the Prosecuting Attorney, County of Maui
E-mail: richard.minatoya@mauicounty.gov

Submitted on: 1/30/2012

Comments:

The Department of the Prosecuting Attorney, County of Maui, supports the passage of SB 2065. The
bill proposes to make appropriations to the Honolulu Department of the Prosecuting Attorney for the
funding of programs that are required by the State. This bill will help to ensure that State shares in the
costs of these madates in accordance with Article VIII, Section 5 of the Constitution of the State of
Hawaii.

Thank you very much for the opportunity to provide this testimony.
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